From: cityclerk
Subject: Subject Property 6526 Monterey Road

From: John Shymanski <*REDACTED* >

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2022 2:47 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Cc: *REDACTED*

Subject: Subject Property 6526 Monterey Road

City Clerk

My wife and | are opposed to the discharge the land use contract to allow the property owner to build a second dwelling
on a single family lot .
We have lived in Valley View for 27 years and do not want to see any changes .

Regards
John & Judy Shymanski

6482 Monterey Rd.
Prince George B.C. V2K4E1



